
 

Eklutna Valley Community Council 
 
 

RESOLUTION 2024-01 
 

A RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF RETAINING 
 THE EXISTING COMMUNITY COUNCIL BOUNDARY 

 
Whereas, Anchorage municipal code requires a review of all community council 
boundaries every 10 years; and 
 
Whereas, in the public hearing draft of its 10-Year Review of Community Council 
Boundaries White Paper report released on October 30, 2024, the Planning 
Department and Boundary Advisory Committee recommended that there be no 
changes to the Eklutna Valley Community Council district boundary; and 
 
Whereas, members of the Eklutna Valley Community Council support the public 
hearing draft’s recommendation; therefore be it  
 
Resolved, that Eklutna Valley Community Council recommends retaining its 
existing boundary. 
 
Passed this 6th day of November, 2024, by a unanimous vote. 
 

 
 
Rick Sinnott, President 
 


